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| do not agree with the current Queensland Community safety bill which is being rushed through.
There is not nearly enough time for people to properly go through it and put a proper submission
together. | believe the submission period MUST be delayed to allow Queenslanders a proper chance
to consider the Bill. There are to many changes being proposed and will have serious consequences
on law abiding people and firearm license holders. | am particularly concerned with the firearms
prohibition order changes. The definitions are way to broad and can lead to unfair and
unreasonable consequences to law abiding innocent individuals. The public places definitions are
also way to broad and will lead to confusion and unfair penalties on ordinary activities. This bill
needs to be reconsidered and time given to allow for proper dialogue with stakeholders and
Queenslanders.





